
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Travel to the Australian Tourism Exchange 
with Qantas.  
Qantas is delighted to be an airline partner for the Australian 
Tourism Exchange (ATE) 2020 being held in Melbourne.  

Qantas is offering registered ATE delegates & travel 
partner’s special discounted airfares to Melbourne 
and on multi-city itineraries using Qantas’ 
extensive Australian domestic network. To book:  

➢ Hold your preferred flights to ATE using the 
lowest available booking class in your GDS 

➢ Create a PNR and email the locator to  
Qantas using pevenden@qantas.com.au 

➢ Qantas will confirm by email your 
discounted price and provide you with a 
Discount Code which must be placed in the 
endorsement box when ticketing. Your 
booking can then be self-ticketed 

When you fly with Qantas, you’ll discover warm 
Australian hospitality the moment you step 
onboard, shaped by almost 100 years of 
flying. With our friendly service, four spacious cabin 
classes, delicious cuisine and excellent inflight 
entertainment options, it’s the only way to travel.  

Take off on our new San Francisco - Brisbane service 
beginning in February 2020 and Chicago – Brisbane 
service beginning in April 2020. 

Terms and conditions: 
1. Up to 14% Discount will be offered against the US/Canada/Mexico Published 
Fare only. 2. Discount applied to QF-081 tickets. 3. Bookings must be Qantas 
operated international sectors only. 4. Connect in North America using 
AA/AS/WS services via the Qantas gateway.  All travel must be completed by 
May 23, 2020 and must originate in the U.S. Canada or Mexico. 

 


